
Good Afternoon Pasadena Families, 
This is Donita Moody, the proud Principal of Pasadena Fundamental Elementary with our weekly 
update. Congratulations to Mrs. Montgomery, Second Year Band, Kindergarten, Second Grade, 
and Chorus for an amazing concert! Our parent survey for February meeting credit is still 
available in the front office from 7:30 a.m.-4:00 p.m. this week. Thank you for feedback it will 
be used for school improvement. Congratulations to our students for earning 80% participation 
in the personalize learning plan(PLP). Keep up the good work! Thank you for supporting 
Pasadena as we enhance excellence in 2018-2019. 
 
Survey Dates/Hours: 
12/10/18 7:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
12/11/18 7:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
12/12/18 7:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
12/13/18 7:30 a.m. – 5:30 p.m. 
 
MAP Testing: 
 
MAP testing on the computer started last week. Help us help your students. Please encourage 
your students to take this assessment seriously. Students should not just click answers. 
Students should put thought into their responses. The results of these assessments will be used 
to make instructional decisions.  
 
Parent Meeting: 
January 15th at Boca Ciega High School   
• Please make sure that you arrive early enough to find a parking place, obtain the 
signature card and are seated and ready to begin the meeting by 7:00 p.m. sharp. The 
attendance/sign-in cards will be removed at 7:15 p.m.   
February (Parent Survey to count as meeting credit) March 22nd (Family Night at Pasadena 
starting at 5:30 p.m.) April 9th at Boca Ciega High School 
 
 


